M-100 SUB 179

From: Hilburn, Freda
To: Holder, Felicia
Subject: FW: Monthly Reporting to NCUC/ Lake Royale
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 2:50:51 PM
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From: Gayle Davidson <gdavidson@tesi-usa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 11:25 AM

To: Hilburn, Freda <hilburn@ncuc.net>

Cc: Bridget Bean (bbean@cswrgroup.com) <bbean@cswrgroup.com>; Chelsie Carter

(ccarter@cswrgroup.com) <ccarter@cswrgroup.com>; Helen Morse <hmorse@cswrgroup.com>;
Wayne Owens <wowens@tesi-usa.com>; Becky Augillard <baguillard @tesi-usa.com>

Subject: RE: Monthly Reporting to NCUC/ Lake Royale
Freda,

Ms. Bridget Bean will be the contact individual for Lake Royale water/wastewater systems on behalf
of TESI. Her contact info is below:

=

R

Bridget Bean

Billing Manager

Email: bbean@cswrgroup.com

O: (314) 380-8585 | F: (314) 736-4743

1630 Des Peres Rd., Ste. 140, Des Peres, MO 63131
www.centralstateswaterresources.com

Bridget,
See email below from Freda. She has included link with the NCUC order from August of last year &
explanation of why TESI is required to submit report.

Gayle Davidson

Compliance Manager

Total Environmental Solutions, Inc. (TESI)
P.O. Box 14059

Baton Rouge, LA 70898-4059

Office#t 800-372-9712 x 3025

Cell# 225-276-3704

gdavidson@tesi-usa.com
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M-100 SUB 179

From: Hilburn, Freda <hilburn@ncuc.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 9:35 AM
To: Gayle Davidson <gdavidson@tesi-usa.com>
Subject: Monthly Reporting to NCUC

Gail,

Please see attached order issued by the NC Utilities Commission on 8/16/2022.

https://starw1.ncuc.gov/INCUC/ViewFile.aspx?1d=9c505166-fe8a-4e67-a188-997ec214653c

Ordering paragraph no. 2 applies to TESI because the Company is a Class A water/sewer
utility (has greater than $1.0 million in annual revenues).

Thank you for providing the NCUC an updated contact for this report — once you have that
information.

Let me know if you need anything else.
Freda

Privileged to lead and work with the A-Team.

Freda H. Hilburn | Director-Operations Division
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

919-733-0847 hilburn@ncuc.net

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.
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